
From: Soura, Christian
To: Packard, Clark <ClarkPackard@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/11/2014 5:31:59 PM
Subject: FW: State Street Global Equity Index Fund funding letter

Attachments: 2014.08.11 Letter to STO.pdf

                Can you include this letter in the update please?  Summary for the update:
 
The Investment Commission and the Treasurer’s Office are once again fighting over whether or not to fund an 
investment that the Commission has already approved.  The Commission sent a longer letter to the Treasurer’s Office 
on Friday night; this new letter draws a line in the sand for the Treasurer to declare his intentions by 5PM Tuesday.  
The deadline to fund the investment is at the end of this week and we’re hearing backchannel reports that the 
Treasurer intends to go to the Supreme Court again.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Adams, Marcia 

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2014 4:57 PM

To: Pitts, Ted; Soura, Christian; Mike Shealy; Beverly Smith; Gunn, Eddie; Adams, Clarissa

Cc: Koch, Paul; Avant, David

Subject: FW: State Street Global Equity Index Fund funding letter
 
The attached letters were sent to me by the RSIC to forward to Board members. 
 
Thanks,
Marcia
 
From: Dori Ditty [mailto:dditty@ic.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2014 4:01 PM

To: Loftis, Curtis

Cc: engiobbe@hotmail.com; rgunnlaugsson@gmail.com; Allen Gillespie; reynolds@willcoxlaw.com; Peggy Boykin; 
ronwilder@mindspring.com; Harper, Hershel; Feinstein, Robert; Burn, Betsy; Adams, Marcia

Subject: State Street Global Equity Index Fund funding letter
 
Good afternoon.
 
Per Chairman Giobbe’s request, I’m forwarding the attached letter along with an attachment.
 
Respectfully,
 
Dori
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Email messages, to and from me, in connection with the transaction of public business, may be subject to the South 
Carolina Freedom of Information Act and may be disclosed to third parties.
 
Notwithstanding information subject to disclosure pursuant to the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, this 
email message, including any attachments, is intended for the sole use of the individual or entity to which it is 
addressed and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information. If you are not the named 
addressee, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message, including any 
attachments. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any reading, 
dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited.
 


